
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Sheila A. Alles, Director Academic Services Department 
  
 
Date: March 14, 2012    
 
To:  Dr. Randy A. Liepa 
  Superintendent 
 
From: Sheila A. Alles 
   
Subject: LivCamp 2012 

 
The district hosted “LivCamp 2012” at Stevenson High School on Saturday, February 
25, 2012.  I would like an opportunity to present to the Board of Education a video that 
highlights many aspects of this professional development program.  Please consider 
adding this topic to the Instruction portion of the agenda for the March 19, 2012, Board 
of Education Meeting.   
 
Thank you for consideration of this request. 
 
 
 


